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Subject:Re: White Gold beautification
Date:Sun, 17 Apr 2022 16:56:43 -0700

To:jcrompton@whistler.ca, Arthur De Jong <adejong@whistler.ca>,

djackson@whistler.ca, Cathy Jewett <cjewett@whistler.ca>, jford@whistler.ca,
jgrills@whistler.ca, Ralph Forsyth <rforsyth@whistler.ca>

Honourable Mayor and Council
I am writing this to hope you can vote against the White Gold Underground Wiring Project.

I have lived full time in White Gold since 1981 and do not even notice the above ground wiring.
The cost of this project has ballooned way above a reasonable price. We all knew that the initial
price was going to go up and will probably still go up before the project would be completed.
The long term original residents of our subdivision, who are mostly retired, cannot afford or
want this project. I have heard comments re how much better it would be that our power will stay
on during high wind storms. I can only recall of one power outage due to a tree falling on a
power line in all my years of living here. Only needing just a 51% Yes vote is ridiculous for a
neighborhood project. I believe that if you live in a Strata that you need a much larger Yes
percentage to get a project approved, so why are we different.

Thank you for your consideration.
Regards
Don Armour and Barbara Instance

7426 Ambassador Cres.
Whistler BC V8E 0E4






